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Town of Saxeville Cell Phone 

 
 
 

 
Board reviewed phone options that were researched 

for the new Clerk Treasurer, and whether to purchase a 
Town owned cell phone, instead of having the newly 
elected Clerk Treasurer’s private phone published.  

 
 After review, motion was made by Supervisor 

Peterson and seconded by Supervisor Hansen to 
purchase a Samsung Galaxy A16 for $150.00 and a      
one-year contract-free cell phone service plan for 
$125.00 with TracFone as presented and have this phone 
be for Town use only.  Upon voice vote, motion passed. 


